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First Licence Secured for HyEnergy Green Hydrogen Project 

 
• Section 91 Licence granted over Town Common land near Carnarvon 

 

• Approval allows environmental and other on-ground project studies to commence on site 

which covers almost 100 sq km 

 

• Province is working with Traditional Owners, Western Australian Government, and Pastoralists 

on further land access approvals  

 

Province Resources has secured the first of its approvals for its HyEnergy green hydrogen project, 

with a licence granted for a site north of Carnarvon. 

The section 91 licence under the Land Administration Act allows the Company to begin 

environmental and other on-ground studies on site to support a broader feasibility study for the 

project. 

 

The licence covers a 98.6 sq km site north of Carnarvon, known as the Town Common. It is 

planned to be the production site of the HyEnergy Project, as well as home to some upsteam 

generation assets. Province is progressing discussions with the State Government and the Shire of 

Carnarvon on a long-term lease of the area. 

 

Discussions are also underway with the State Government, Traditional Owners, and Pastoralists 

over a broader area of the Gascoyne Region to support large-scale wind and solar generation 

assets. 

 

The fully-developed green hydrogen project would have a capacity of up to approximately 8GW, 

although an initial phase may be developed with a smaller capacity. 

Province Resources Managing Director David Frances said that while the Section 91 licence was 

only a preliminary step in overall approvals required for the project, it was exciting to begin some 

activities on site. 

“This approval allows us to get on the ground to commence our environmental, heritage, geo 

technical and other survey work,” Mr Frances said. 

 

“It means we get can get a better understanding of the physical properties of the location to 

support our concept selection process. 

 

“We are looking forward to being on site in the coming weeks to begin this important work.” 
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